
 

 

Date: 20th October 2020. 

 

Update for members and guests travelling to Haven Court between 23rd October and 9th November 

2020. 

On 19th October the Welsh First Minister announced that a National fire-break would be introduced 

in Wales on 23rd October and be in force until 9th November. 

More information on the restrictions can be found by following the link below. 

https://gov.wales/national-coronavirus-fire-break-to-be-introduced-in-wales-on-friday 

Accordingly, Haven Court has no option but to close during this period of time 

We hope to be able to welcome members and guests again from Saturday 14th November. 

 

https://gov.wales/national-coronavirus-fire-break-to-be-introduced-in-wales-on-friday

